-Brookfield Special Purpose Tax District
Request for millage increase in 2026

Community Communication and Feedback

The Commission adopted the proposal for a millage increase in a January 2025 meeting, and scheduled a
special meeting for community input on March 19, 2025.

This meeting — and the proposed millage increase — was announced to the community by a three-page
mailing, sent about the first of March to every homeowner in the District (Brookfied and Pelham Creek
subdivisions). This letter was announced in advance on the Brookfield Subdivision Facebook page, in
hopes that people would not discard the letter without opening it. The meeting itself was also
announced on the Brookfield Recreation Association Facebook page, the BrookfieldSubdivision.org web
site, and by signs posted at the development entrances a week before the meeting.

The meeting was sparsely attended. Frank Farmer was there and can personally confirm that there
were no voices raised in opposition to the millage increase. Nor have there been any letters, emails,
texts, or voice messages received in opposition to (or even questioning) the millage increase.



